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In the face of fascism coming out of the White House, this is amazing that Oregon is 

considering reparations!  It seriously seems like the new administration at the federal 

level is setting the country back 50 - 100 years.  We must push back and resist.  I 

support this task force being created and doing their research (much research on this 

topic has already been done over the last few decades, and amplified into the public 

consciousness after the murder of George Floyd in 2020).  It's pretty simple - 

America just is not a fair place for everyone.  This work will help to make our 

communities more equitable.  Support support support! 


